sent to Open Forum – we’ll see

Derailer RIP

I’m saddened that Derailer Bike Collective will close its doors Friday, December 14.  Discouraging to know our supposedly strong bike and outdoor culture can no longer support a bike collective who fixes and supplies bikes to our growing numbers of poor.  No more free bike repair lessons for volunteers.  Derailer can no longer find enough volunteers to support its efforts: 411 Lipan St., Denver  nfo@derailerbicyclecollective.org  As an impoverished teacher and activist, I thank you for my bike and all your help.
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